
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 8th December 2023 

What has been happening this week?  

In RE, the children have been learning about what Christians and non Christians may do 
at Christmas time.  
In English, we have continued to work on our drafts re-telling our class story and 
continuing with the editing process 
In Maths, we have been completing our end of term assessments.  
In DT, we have been finishing off our Christmas Tree Books  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Theo D & Ella-Rose  

Headteachers Award: Lacey and Lottie for love  

Shining Stars: Flavius, Lottie, Hannah, Tom, Archie & Declan 

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ I have liked that there was lots of challenge in Maths this week– I am happy with my 

Maths Assessment score too!” Archie  

Reminders & Messages  

 

Monday– Wednesday Bikeability for Year 6 

Tuesday    Make a decoration with your child 2pm 

     Carol Concert 2.50pm  

Wednesday   Christmas Lunch 

Thursday    Talent Show & Party 

Friday    Church Service Upper Hardes 9am– please provide transport 


